
  

 

 

 

 

 

July 17, 1997 

 

BY FACSIMILE 

 

Ms. Cheryl Kane-Piasecki 

Desk Officer 

Office of Government Ethics 

1201 New York Avenue, N.W. 

Washington, D.C. 20005-3917 

 

Re:  Filing of Public Financial Disclosure Termination Report 

 

Dear Ms.  Piasecki: 

 

I am writing to inform you that David G. Marwell, former Executive Director for the Assassination 

Records Review Board, will be filing shortly the Public Financial Disclosure Report required upon his 

termination of employment (which was effective on October 11).  I have granted Mr. Marwell an 

extension of time as allowed under 5 C.F.R. § 2634.201(f). 

 

If you have any questions or need any further information regarding this matter, please do not hesitate 

to call me. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Ronald G. Haron 

Associate General Counsel and 

Designated Agency Ethics Officer 

 

 

cc:    David G. Marwell 


